
Minutes 

Bid Opening 

Auburn Village Sidewalk Project 

December 2, 2013 
 

 

The Bid Opening began at 10:04 a.m.  Present were Mr. Charles Catania, Sr., P.E. and Mrs. 

Shirley Purcival, Borough Manager.  There were five representatives from different bid 

companies present as well. 

 

Mr. Charles Catania announced the beginning of the bidding for the Auburn Village sidewalk 

project. 

 

The first bid was from Cleaver Cable Construction, Glenolden, PA.  There is a bid bond in the 

amount of 10% of the bid.  The amount of the bid was $ 627,095.87. 

 

The second bid was from A.F. Damon, Upland, PA.  There is a bid bond in the amount of 10% 

of the bid.  The amount of the bid was $ 680,431.00. 

 

The third bid was from L.C. Costa Contractors, Inc., Warminster, PA.  There is a bid bond in the 

amount of 10% of the bid.  The amount of the bid was $ 647,230.30. 

 

The fourth bid was from J & J Concrete and Paving, LLC, Havertown, PA.  There is a bid bond 

in the amount of 10% of the bid.  The amount of the bid was $ 436,309.50. 

 

The fifth bid was from McCarthy Masonry & Concrete, Quakertown, PA.  There is a bid bond in 

the amount of 10% of the bid.  The amount of the bid was $ 667,734.84. 

 

The sixth bid was from Premier Concrete, Inc., Broomall, PA.  There is a bid bond in the amount 

of 10% of the bid.  The amount of the bid was $ 424,039.00. 

 

The seventh and final bid was from Til-Mar Design, Inc., Philadelphia, PA.  There is a bid bond 

in the amount of 10% of the bid.  The amount of the bid was $ 631,482.00. 

 

Mr. Catania stated that was all the bids we received and they will be calculated and reviewed by 

Council for action at the next Council meeting.  He thanked everyone for participating. 

 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:10 a.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Shirley Purcival 

Borough Manager 

 

 

Shannon Strigle 

Recording Secretary 


